
From: Danny Varat <Dannyvarat@att.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/12/2013 1:58:55 PM
Subject: RE: CON

We just returned from our final beach trip, and it was fantastic, but alas reality returns. If
you all would communicate with him, then that would be great. His name is Bruce Barragan 
and his email is BBarragan@gmka.com 

I don't have a phone but will get one if you want.

I appreciate it. I hope things are good otherwise.

DV

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 10:06 AM
To: Danny Varat
Subject: RE: CON

I hope this email finds you doing well! I hope you and your family are having a great summer.
Thank you for passing this along. Would you like for us to reach out to him to tell him know we have received his 
idea(s)?
I don't see any contact information.

Thank you,
Katherine

From: Danny Varat [mailto:Dannyvarat@att.net] 
Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2013 10:14 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: CON

Hey, I hope that your summer's going well, last Thu notwithstanding. A friend of a friend has 
an idea for CON revision, and I promised that I'd pass it along to the governor's office. So, if 
you don't mind, I want to “pass it along” to the governor's office. The guy is a former CEO of 
McLeod, so he does have some knowledge, but I would imagine this makes the gazillionth
idea that has been passed along. Anyway, if you don't mind receiving this on behalf of the
governor's office, I'd appreciate it.

DV
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